
2018 

DATES FOR THE 
DIARY 

 

 

TERM 4 

 

7th Dec 

School Colour 
Fun Run 

 

11th Dec 

2019 Prep  
Transition Day 
9:00-11am 

 

14th Dec 

Grade 6  
Graduation & 

FOA,FOB & F1C  
Cinema   
Excursion 

 

18th Dec 

Reports to be sent 
home 

 

19th Dec 

Whole School 
Glen Cromie  
Excursion 

 

21st Dec 

Last Day of Term 
4 

School finishes at 
1:15pm 
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WHOLE SCHOOL END OF YEAR GLEN CROMIE EXCURSION  

On the 19th of December there will be a whole school excursion to the Glen 

Cromie Caravan Park, that will be funded by the school canteen. This is something 

the school has done for the last 2 years and is a fantastic day where children are able 

to swim, bush walk, play games and just have fun as a whole school group. Families 

are welcome to come along to enjoy the day and have a picnic lunch.  

The cost for parents to enter the park is $3.00. Children under 2 are free. 

All Adults must have a valid Working with Childrenõs Check to attend. 

THE COLOUR EXPLOSION FUN RUN IS TOMORROW!  
The Colour Explosion Fun Run is tomorrow! We would like all children to wear 

white to make sure the colour shows.  

The fun run will start at 2pm and go for an hour. If you do not want your child to 

participate in the colour explosion there will be an alternate route to ensure all  

children are able to participate.  

Please let your childõs classroom teacher know if you do not wish for 

them to participate in the chalk throwing section.  

 

CHANGE OF  

ASSEMBLY TIME  

TOMORROW  

Due to the colour run our 
assembly will be held at  

8.50-9.20am tomorrow  

7th December. 

LAST DAY OF TERM 4  

The last day of school for the year is  

Friday 21st Dec.  

School finishes at 1:15pm . 

Reports will be sent home Tuesday 18th Dec. 



T20 BIG BASH PRACTICE MATCH BBQ HELPERS NEEDED  
On Friday 14th December there is going to be a Big Bash Twenty20 practice match between  

Melbourne Stars and Melbourne Renegades. This event is a schools only event. This means it is only open to school chil-

dren from across Gippsland. On this day we have been offered to run a BBQ. We are looking for volunteers to help run 

the BBQ on the day.  

If you are able to offer your assistance at the BBQ please leave your details.  

Cricket Victoria are donating approx. $2000  to South St Primary for doing the BBQ. This will be used to support the 

purchase of Shade Sails for our Playground. 

CAR PARKING CHANGES ON FRIDAY 14TH DUE TO THE 

T20 BIG BASH  
Due to the T20 Big Bash parking will be affected on Friday the 14th of December.  

The following changes will apply to parking:  

¶ There will be parking restrictions in the venue from late Thursday afternoon until the match 
finishes at 2.30pm on Friday.  

¶ Vehicle access will cease from 9.00am Friday into the oval/MELC carpark. 

¶ There will be NO vehicle entrance allowed via Vale Street in the morning of Friday 14th  
December. 

¶ A designated 5 min Drop off and pick ups zone has been marked in white arrows.  
This area cannot be used for parking and will be monitored by security. 

  

Please refer to the attached map for indication of traffic flow.  

The white line indicates where temporary fencing will be put in place from  
Thursday, blocking carpark access. 

Security and staff will be onsite to assist with the safe movement of vehicles. 

Designated Drop off / Pick Up Zone   Temporary Fencing (NO access) 


